
Sincerely,
Jens Maly
President, PDMV

SEPTEMBER 2025 Hello
PORT RESIDENTS

I hope this newsletter finds you well and that everyone enjoyed a wonderful Labor Day weekend! A very
special thank you goes out to Stephanie Arthurs and her husband, Jayme, for organizing the Labor Day
Dinner on Saturday evening, as well as the S’mores by the Fire on Sunday night. Your efforts are greatly
appreciated!
I am pleased to introduce the 2025–2026 Port Delmarva Board of Directors:

President: Jens Maly
Vice President: Rodney Bailey
Treasurer: Kevin Johnson
Secretary: Stephanie Arthurs
Director: George Carter

With Labor Day behind us, so that you know, new Licenses will be sent out at the end of September. As
you may recall, last year the Board announced a License payment increase. The License amount due for
the 2026 season will be $1,525.
Important Notes:

No Licenses will be issued if you have an outstanding balance—please ensure all bills are paid.
Your 2026 License must include proof of Limited Liability Insurance.
If you own a pet, you must provide a new vaccination record and proof of pet insurance at site
selection on April 11, 2026. DO NOT send with your License. 

For questions, please contact us at portliaison@gmail.com.
Community Reminders:
You are responsible for the maintenance and appearance of your trailer, site, and storage lot. Boats
stored in your lot must display a current registration and sticker. The same applies to utility trailers—
they must be registered and tagged.
Please use the dumpsters correctly:

Green dumpster with yellow lid: Recycling only (see flyer for details).
Green dumpster with black lid: Household bagged trash only.

Bringing trash from home to dispose of at the Port is prohibited.
Propane Sale date – September 27th – 9am – 930am
It is my privilege to serve you as President. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me directly at 
410-218-4448 with any questions, concerns, or comments.
Finally, let us keep all service men and women—at home and abroad—and their families in our thoughts
and prayers.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT:
WWW.DSWA.COM OR CALL 1-800-404-7080



Save The Date
 

October is one of the best months at the
port. Cooler temps and less traffic, so
before you close your camper for the

season, let’s have one final get together,
pizza and s’mores! This is also Sea Witch

weekend! 
 

Saturday, October 25th - 6pm
 

No need to RSVP yet, just wanted to give
everyone a heads up!
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Welcome to your home away from home 
High end craftsmanship focused on providing a superior quality Park Model Rv


